
 

To our valued customers, 

First and foremost, the family here at The Surfcaster hope you and your families 

are safe and good health. 

As a family owned business operating out in our own dedicate space, The 

Surfcaster will continue operations and process incoming orders. 

We rely on the services of the USPS and UPS for shipping of your orders, and as 

they continue operations, you should see little interruption in obtaining your 

orders. 

We practice safe and thorough hygiene practices normally (being married to a 

nurse helps) to ensure safety of ourselves as well shippers and our customers. 

These are unprecedented times – but if there’s one pastime that encourages 

social distancing, it’s surfcasting! We’ll help you get through quarantines and 

you’ll help us stay busy and avoid boredom. 

Be healthy, be safe, and tight lines!  

Your friends at The Surfcaster, 

The Wells family 

 


